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Michigan Supreme Court 
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April 7, 2025 

Deborah Shaw, Juvenile Court Administrator 
44th Circuit Court- Juvenile Division  
204 S. Highlander Way   
Howell, MI 48843  
*Transmitted via email to dshaw@livgov.com

Re: FY 2025 & 2026 Status Offense Diversion Project Grant Program 
Award Determination 

Dear Ms. Deborah Shaw,  

Congratulations! I am pleased to inform you that your court has been awarded a grant in the total amount of 
$99,999.00 from the Status Offense Diversion Project Grant Program administered by the State Court 
Administrative Office (SCAO) for fiscal years 2025 and 2026.   

Funding Source Assistance Listing # Amount 
Juvenile Justice and Delinquency Prevention  16.540 $99,999.00  

To accept this award, the authorizing official for your organization must sign the Grant Agreement and return 
to grants@courts.mi.gov no later than 4/15/2025. The Grant Agreement becomes effective when fully 
executed and terminates on September 30, 2026, with final reporting due by no later than October 15, 2026.  

We appreciate your commitment to the expansion of diversion programs for justice-involved youth in 
Michigan. A Grant Kickoff Meeting will be held for all awardees on April 23, 2025. Please see the attached 
invitation for further information. In the meantime, if you have any questions about the grant program or need 
assistance, please contact Michael Miszak, Court Analyst for Child Welfare and Juvenile Justice Services, at 
517-373-0540 or miszakm@courts.mi.gov.

Once again, Congratulations! 

Sincerely,    

Kelly Wagner 
Director
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